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November 17, 2020 

Ms. Amy Gaudette 
Principal 
Valencia Valley Elementary School 
23601 Carrizo Drive 
Valencia, CA 91355  

Ms. Amy Gaudette:  

I am pleased to inform you that the TK-2 waiver application you submitted for Valencia Valley 
Elementary School has been approved by the Los Angeles County Department of Public Health.  
This letter will serve as your documentation of approval.  At this time, you may reopen your campus 
for in person instruction of all students in grades TK through grade 2, in accordance with all 
applicable Public Health safety protocols. 

In the next few days, you will be receiving a call from our School Technical Assistance Team 
(STAT) to schedule a site visit.  The STAT team will serve as a resource to you and support you in 
meeting all the protocols designed to keep students and staff as safe as possible. 

If you have already had a site visit by STAT in response to your notification for reopening for 
specialized support and services for students with high need, you will not be scheduled for an 
additional site visit at this time. 

We look forward to working with you to ensure that your school reopens safely and all those in your 
school community stay healthy and safe. 

Sincerely, 

Robert Gilchick, M.D., M.P.H. 
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